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STATE OF IOVVA
THOMAS J. VILSACK, GOVERNOR

SALLY J. PEDERSON, LT. GOVERNOR

November 22,2006

Ron King
Room 4203
EPA - SUPRlEFLR
901 N. 5th Street
Kansas City, KS 66101

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
JEFFREY R. VONK, DIRECTOR

Re: Preliminary Assessment, Offutt (ex) Terminal Very High Frequency Omnirange
(TVOR) Annex, Glenwood, Iowa dated October 20, 2006

Preliminary Assessment, Ottumwa (ex) Naval Air Station Site, Ottumwa, Iowa dated
October 18,2006

Dear Mr. King

The Iowa Department of Natural Resources, Contaminated Sites Section (Department),
has received and reviewed the above referenced preliminary assessments and has no
comments or concerns. The Department agrees with the findings and conclusions
found .within and will support the U.S. Environmental Protection Agencies.
reccYriWtlerrdatiolifcWboth'ass-e'ssmefits. .- _.

If you have any questions or need further information please feel free to call or e-mail at
(515) 281-4171 or dan.cook@dnr.state.ia.us.

Daniel Cook
Environmental Specialist Senior
Contaminated Sites Section
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